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I support the measures laid out in the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation's
Fine Particulate Matter - PM2.5 Serious SIP, to bring the Fairbanks North Star Borough air
quality up to healthy levels.

The document produced by the Sustainability Task Force giving suggestions of ways to
attain healthy air has been used to full advantage.

We need these regulations. Sometimes | can smell wood smoke in my apartment in
downtown Fairbanks. At its worst | can feel the effects in my throat which lead to bronchitis

if it persists.

Mary Ann Nickles
1035 Kellum St. #2G
Fairbanks, AK 99701
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